
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 5th December 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Bake Sale, Non-Uniform Day & Christmas Jumper Day 

 

I am writing to let you know that we will be holding the following events to raise money for selected 

charities as described below.  

 

Event Date Charity Donation 

Bake Sale Tuesday 12th December 2017 The British Red Cross Society Cake 

Non-Uniform Day Thursday 14th December 2017 
International Committee Of 
The Red Cross & Water Aid 

£2 

Christmas Jumper Day Friday 15th December 2017 Save the Children £1 

 

Local Community Coffee Morning – Bake Sale  

On Tuesday 12th December 2017, we will be holding a coffee morning for our elderly local residents - 

we are looking for some budding bakers to bring in some homemade or bought cakes (must not 

contain nuts). Students can volunteer to help in this event and should contact their form tutors for 

details. Cakes will be sold to students during break time in The Vibe. All money raised on this day will 

go towards the British Red Cross Society. Do your bit and get baking! 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

These are causes that the pupils themselves have chosen with the School Council. Donations will be 

collected by their Year Leaders at morning line-up on the day.  

 

Pupils who do not wish to participate must attend school in full academy uniform. 

The days will operate on a normal timetable. Below are our expectations regarding the dress code.  

Meeting these expectations will be supported by the school behaviour system.  

 

 Hoods and hats are allowed but must be kept down/off whilst in school. 

 Pupils must bring their books and equipment as usual in their Phoenix Academy school bags. 

 Pupils are NOT allowed to wear jewellery or make-up. 

 No ripped clothing is allowed (jeans etc...). 

 No clothing which is revealing. 

 Offensive images/language will not be tolerated. 
 



 
 
 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day, all over the country thousands of people will be donning 

their daftest, most wonderful woollies – all for a great cause. Donations will be collected by their Year 

Leaders at morning line-up on the day. 

 

Pupils who do not wish to participate must attend school in full uniform. 

The days will operate on a normal timetable. Below are our expectations regarding the dress code.  

Meeting these expectations will be supported by the school behaviour system.  

 

 Pupils must be in full school uniform with their jumpers underneath their blazer. 

 No hoodies. 

 Offensive images/language will not be tolerated. 
 

Additional donations can also be made through our fundraising page using the following links (note 

this is not alternative to the collection during line-up): 

 

The British Red Cross Society - https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/phoenix-academybrc 

International Committee Of The Red Cross - https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/phoenix-academyicrc 

Water Aid - https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/phoenix-academywa 

Save the Children - https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/phoenix-academystc 

 

Thank you for supporting these events in aid of these charitable causes. We hope to encourage the 

concept of charitable giving in all our pupils. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr O Knight  

Executive Headteacher 
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